
                                                                                                  CITY OF PETERSBURG 

MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING 

August 17, 2015 7:00 PM 

PETERSBURG MUNICIPAL BUILDING 

24 E CENTER STREET 

PETERSBURG MI 49270 

 A Regular Meeting of the Council for the City of Petersburg was held on the above date. 

The Meeting was called to order at 7:00p.m. by Mayor Holeman. 

      Council persons present were:  Charles Bruckner, Richard Haller, Kevin Richards, Larry Schadewald and Joanne 

Tollison.                  Absent: Terri Bauer  

Minutes of the last meeting were presented to council in printed form as recorded. 

      Moved by Bruckner that the minutes of the previous meeting, 8-3-15 be approved. Supported by Haller. Aye (6) Nay 

(0) Absent (1) Motion carried.  

 

Invoices were presented to council in printed form by accounts: General fund- $2,8607.25; Police fund- $3,347.46; Major St.-$20.00; 

Local St.- 0; Sewer fund- $7,850.71; Water fund- $27,207.00; for a total of $67,032.42 

Moved by Haller that the invoices as presented be approved and checks drawn for the same.  Supported by Tollison. Roll 

Call Vote: Aye (6) Nay (0) Absent (1) Motion carried. 

 

Dawn Cilley expressed driving visibility concerns located at Rose Rd. and Railroad St. Brush and trees make it difficult to 

see oncoming traffic. 

Dawn also provided a proposal in written form from Carlisle Wortman Assc.  

Moved by Bruckner that council accept the bid provided by the Chair of the Planning Com. From Carlisle Wortman  to 

update the City’s Zoning book and maps in order to keep the city in compliance. Supported by Tollison. Aye (6) Nay (0) 

Absent (1) motion carried  

 

Tony Fietz inquired as to the status of the park updates and improvements. 

 

Moved by Tollison that the city move forward with the tree trimming project and award it to Aardvark contingent on 

them providing proof of insurance. Supported by Haller Aye (6) Nay (0) Absent (1) Motion carried 

 

Sheriff Dept. activity shared by mayor.  

 

Moved by Bruckner that Council accept the newly prepared contract for the position of Building Inspec. As presented in 

written form to be entered into w/ the City’s current inspector providing he is in agreement. Supported by Schadewald  

Aye (6) Nay (0) Absent (1) motion carried. 

 

Safe Route to School Project continuing to move forward. 

The City was awarded a tree planting grant. More info to follow. 

Moved by Richards that Council adjourn 7:42 p.m. Supported by Bruckner Aye (6) Nay (0) Absent (1) Motion carried 

Guests: Dawn Cilley, Tony Fietz 

Employees:  Lori Ivan, Donna Maertin 

Minutes Submitted by: _______________________________Lori L. Ivan, Clerk 

 

Minutes Approved by:_________________________________Mayor James Holeman 



 


